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Important Dates 

 Carols by 

Twilight, Wed, 

12th Dec 

 PBL 

Celebration 

Day, Fri, 14th 

Dec 

 K-2 Awards,  

Mon, 17th Dec, 

10am 

 Years 3-5 

Awards, Mon, 

17th Dec, 

12.30pm  

 Class parties, 

Tues, 18th Dec 

 Last day for 

students, Wed, 

19th Dec 

 School 

resumes in 

2019 on 

Wednesday, 

30th January 
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 Dear families, 

Our Carols By Twilight is coming up this 

Wednesday afternoon/evening. Our first 

Carols By Twilight will be held under the 

cola outside the primary building. Gates will 

be open from 4.30pm with Carols starting 

with the CCGPS choir at 5.15pm. School 

performances will commence at 5.30pm. 

Come along dressed in your Christmas shirt 

and join the fun.  We look forward to seeing 

you.  

Unfortunately we are still having technical 
issues with our phone lines.  To contact the 
school please call 4990 7322 or 4990 1604 
or alternatively you can email us at 
cessnock-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au.  We 
will provide updates via our Facebook page. 
 
Our Infants students had a wonderful 

experience at the Australian Reptile Park 

yesterday.  For more photos see inside the 

newsletter and our Facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that the library will be closed 

for the remainder of the school year. This 

will allow our staff to ensure that the library 

is set up and ready to go for 2019.  If your 

child has any overdue books, we would 

greatly appreciate these being returned by 

Friday, 14th December. 

 

 

Week 9 activities at Cessnock Public School 

include: 

Tuesday – GaTS Art 

Wednesday – Carols By Twilight 

Thursday – GaTS Art 

Friday – school sport, Principal Reward day 

It is important to remember that this week 

coming (week 9) is our final full week for the 

school year. All students will have their final 

day for the 2018 school year on Wednesday 

19th December. 

Congratulations to all students who will be 

participating in our Principal Reward day 

this coming Friday. This reward day is for all 

students who have received all 4 Principal 

awards throughout 2018. I look forward to 

seeing all students involved enjoying the 

experience.  

Just a reminder of some of our important 

upcoming events: 

Wednesday 12/12 Carols By Twilight 

Monday 17/12 Stage assemblies 

Tuesday 18/12 class party day 

Wednesday 19/12 Red Faces and last 

school day for students 

As always we will try to keep everyone up to 

date with what is happening around our 

wonderful school through our school 

website, Facebook Page and Skoolbag App. 

Have a great week! 

Regards 

Steve Morgan 

 

 





Monday 

17th December 

In Cooinda 

Infants (Kinder to Year 2 

 and Kangaroos class) 

10.00am 

Primary (Years 3 to 5 and 

Wallabies class) 

12.30pm 

All are welcome! 

 



LOST PROPERTY 

We have also accumulated a large quantity of 

lost property, including lunch boxes, hats, 

jackets and jumpers.  If not claimed at the end 

of this term clothing will be either placed in 

our clothing pool or donated to charity. 

If you have visited us recently and lost a ring, 

please call or pop into the office.  You will 

need to  provide a description or photo of the 

item. 

Our office hours are: 

 Monday—Friday 

8.30am to 1..00pm 

 1..30pm to 3.45pm.  

 If the office in unattended our executive 

staff will be able to assist you. 


